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CROSS-COUNTRY CALL OUT MEETING  There will be a cross-country call out meeting on Wednesday after school in the 
Wilson Hall of Champions. 
 

KONA ICE In recognition of being a Grade A school and in appreciation for a very good year, the student council and 
athletic department are treating all students and staff to a free Kona Shaved Ice during field day on Wednesday.  You 
may purchase additional servings during field day for $3 to $5 each depending on size.  Please excuse staff to cut in line 
as they will have assigned responsibilities during the events.  The concession stand will also be open, so bring money if 
you want to make any purchases. 
 

LOCKER CLEAN-OUT  Locker clean out will be on TODAY, Tuesday, May29th in the afternoon.  Students will be 

called out of class. 

 

DEVI CE COLLECTION DAYS  This includes device, case, and charger. Items not turned in on this day will be 

considered ‘lost’ and the student will be charged appropriately.  Students DO NOT have to remove programs from the 

device.  Students will be receiving the same device next year.   Device Turn in For SENIORS is TODAY, May 29TH and 

For Underclassmen is May 30th. 

 

LIBRARY BOOKS  Please turn all library books in as soon as possible. 

 

SPECIAL PARKING 

  ALL STUDENTS NEED TO PARK IN THE BACK PARKING LOT ON THE FOLLOWING DAYS:  

Wednesday, May 30th due to OCEMS Graduation and Thursday, May 31st due to RSHS Awards Day.   

NO PARKING IN THE FRONT PARKING LOT ON THESE DAYS. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. 

 

SENIORS-PERMISSION FORM TO LEAVE FOR LUNCH ON MAY 31ST 
SENIORS-Don’t forget to turn in your permission note to office to leave campus for lunch on May 31st  

(Senior Breakfast, Graduation Practice and Awards Day).   

You MUST have a note to leave. (Mrs. Billingsley)   

PHONE CALLS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED! 

 

 

IN NEED OF COMMUNITY SERVICE HOURS  Earn community service hours with the United Sidecar Association 

June 14-16.  Sign up for Set Up/Clean Up or Beverage/Snack Table Hostess for June 14-16, Sidecar Game Help for June 

16 or Breakdown/Clean Up Help for June 17.  The sign-up sheets are posted on the bulletin board outside of the HS 

Office. 

 

LOST & FOUND 

PLEASE COME TO THE OFFICE IF YOU THINK THAT YO HAVE LOST SOMETHING!  THE ITEMS 

WILL BE THROWN AWAY AFTER THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL. 
 

PHOTO BOOTH PROP  Photo Booth Prop available in the library display case.  Have fun taking a pic with your senior 

friends before they graduate.  

 

SENIOR CAP & GOWN PHOTOS  Just a reminder to get your form/payment turned in this week! 
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DRIVER’S ED  RSHS offers the driving instruction portion of Driver’s Education.  The fee for the driving portion is 

$250.  Students MUST first complete the classroom portion online before enrolling.  Detailed information is available on 

the school website or in the HS Office (Mrs. Stegemiller).  You may sign up in the HS Office until June 14th, at the 

Superintendent’s Office (Mrs. Brown) June 15 thru July 19th and again at the HS Office beginning again on July 20th. 

 

JUNIORS  Any current junior who worked concessions to be eligible for senior trip should be in a 2019 Senior Trippers 

group on Office 365.  Contact Mr. Smith as soon as possible if you are not.  Please complete the survey that was linked to 

an e-mail sent to this group. 

 

 

Cafeteria Notice: 

Negative lunch account balances will NO LONGER be accepted. All student lunch accounts must have a $0.00 or 

positive balance for the remainder of the school year. Any student who does not have money in their lunch account, to 

pay for their daily meals, will receive an alternative lunch/breakfast. Deposits can be made daily online at 

EZSchoolPay.com, dropped off at the Elementary or High School office, or sent in with your child. 

  

Prices 

Breakfast         K-12     $1.25 

Lunch               K-2     $2.55 

3-12     $2.75 

 

 

SUMMER AT NKU!  Any students (grades 9-12) who are interested in journalism, electronic media and broadcasting, or 
media informatics there is a Journalism and Digital Media Academy this summer at NKU! 
 

 

2018/2019 Student Parking Passes 

The Underclassmen now have a chance to come to the office and see Mrs. Stegemiller to reserve a parking space 

for next school year.  NO payment needed until next school year! 

The cost for a parking permit will be $5.00.  Funds for next school year CANNOT be collected this school year.  

You can pay the $5.00 fee and pick up a permit in the HS Office on OPEN HOUSE NIGHT or the first day of next 

school year.  You will also have to have a Random Drug Testing Consent Form filled out along with a RSHS 

Drivers Form.  Please see Mrs. Stegemiller 

 

 

 

 

TOY DRIVE  Ohio County DCS is taking donations for children in their programs.  You can contact the DCS office at 

812-438-2530 or you can contact Andrew Lewis at 812-577-2359.  Information is posted on the bulletin boards outside of 

the HS Office and the HS Cafeteria. 
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MEDICAL NEWS   

*Reminder-All current JUNIORS need to be getting their meningitis vaccine and Hep A vaccines 

and turn in shot record once complete. 2 Hepatitis A vaccines are required for grades 6 & 12, all 

grades 7-11 is recommended.  

*If students have medication in the office they need to get that the last week of school. Any 

medication that is left is destroyed and can’t be kept for the following school year. 

Daily medication that is in the office for students must be picked up by parent. 

 

SPORTS PHYSICALS   

Athletes: if you are still in need of a physical for the 2018-2019 school year, there are (2) two more sessions 

scheduled: 

June 11, 2018 - 6:00-8:00 - Beacon West, 6480 Harrison Ave., Cincinnati, Ohio 

The cost is $20.00 of which $10.00 will be returned to your respective high school.   

All forms must be signed by parents before physicals are given. 

Checks should be made payable to: East Central High School, Lawrenceburg High School or Beacon West 

Please wear shorts for the physical. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Thursday, May 31st 


